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Adopt a Bring Bank - South Dublin County Council

would like to invite you to take part in a new scheme .The scheme 
is ‘Adopt a Bring Bank’ and is a community orientated project .For 
more information contact  envawareness@sdublincoco.ie     
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Welcome to South Dublin County Council’s Social Credits Scheme Newsletter

The Social Credit's Scheme (SCS) rewards community groups who enhance their environment by    
carrying out pro-environmental actions such as community clean-ups, maintenance of community 
gardens, graffiti removal and weeding of footpaths. The scheme is open to all community groups 
in South Dublin County Council's area. For more information on the Social Credits Scheme contact:  
envawareness@sdublincoco.ie  

Community Minor Landscaping 

Scheme. A green space enhancement scheme

helping communities with biodiversity   - South 

Dublin County Council is piloting a new initiative,  the “ new  

Community Minor Landscaping Scheme ” with a   number 

of groups taking part . We look forward to seeing the re-

sults of the completed projects that are taking place all 

across the county. If any groups would like to apply for 

2018 or would like  further information they can send ap-

plications and queries to  envawareness@sdublincoco.ie   
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New to SDCC in 2018 –  SDCC introduces you to the Conscious Cup Campaign and the new      

anti dog fouling pop up stands available to the community. Keep an eye on the www.sdcc.ie site and our 

social media pages in the coming months to find out how you can get involved.  

Events coming up  

 -  Gum Litter Task Force                                                 -  Halloween Bulbs not Bonfires           

 -  ReUse month in October                                           -   European Week for Waste Reduction 

To find out more about the events coming up throughout the year contact the team at                           

envawareness@sdublincoco.ie  and follow  SDCC on Facebook and twitter   

National Spring Clean 

2018 -  The National Spring Clean 

campaign is Ireland’s largest and      

longest running anti-litter campaign. In 

2018  the initiative celebrates its 20th 

Year and to celebrate this milestone in 

South Dublin County the students and 

staff of St Joseph’s Special School        

assisted the Mayor of South Dublin 

County Council Cllr Paul Gogarty 

launched the initiative in Tymon park .   

Good News - Throughout the year groups within SDCC have been extremely active in their 

communities keeping them clean, graffiti free and with green space enhancement through the Bulbs 

not  bonfires campaign. Materials and support are available to all groups that make an application 

through the Social Credit System. Below is an example of some of the great work that’s been carried 

out by residents from all around SDCC.  It’s brilliant to see the community spirit and civic pride, SDCC 

would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone involved in the Social Credit Scheme.  

Eco Week 2018 - Eco Week 2018 took place 

from the 23rd –27th April with community events taking 

place in the parks across the county. RecycleIt had a 

beautiful vintage display in County Hall for the week and 

they offered recycling facilities to all visitors during this 

time. 
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